
















































From: Bonnie Bellows < >
Date: September 22, 2016 at 1:36:19 PM CDT
To: wdwhitson@sbcglobal.net
Subject: Limit on St. Joseph Estates Zoning / ZC 2016-09

David,

I am in OPPOSITION to any LIMITATIONS OR RESTRICTIONS on the connection of
Smith Dr. to Davis Blvd. during the development of St. Joseph Estates by a GATE or any
other barrier.

Routes in and out of Meadowview Estates are already limited by speed bumps on Northfield
Dr., a gate blocking Gary Dr. and a barrier at the north end of Northfield Dr.  Additional
routes in and out of Meadowview are needed to reduce traffic congestion on Rumfield Rd.,
improve emergency access and stop traffic from being diverted to other residential areas.  The
numerous and sharp curves on the Smith Dr. connection will make it unusable for cut-through
traffic, limiting its use to Meadowview residents.

Please provide the 200+ homeowners of Meadowview with more entry and exit points.

I would like a gate and speed bumps on Kirk Lane if this is approved.

Bonnie Bellows
8712 Kirk Lane, NRH

From: David RED < >
Date: September 21, 2016 at 4:20:00 PM CDT
To: nrhrodriguez@att.net
Subject: ZC 2016-09 - St. Joseph Estates Zoning

Tito,

I am in favor of the connection of Smith Dr. to Davis Blvd. during the development of St.
Joseph Estates and I oppose any limits or restrictions to the connection by use of a gate or any
other obstruction.

The reason for my opposition is that traffic from the Meadowview Estates addition is already
being unfairly diverted to outlying residential areas affecting quality of life, health and safety. 
This is being done by the use of a gate on Gary Dr., speed bumps on Northfield Dr. and the
blocking of the north end of Northfield.  This diversion of traffic increases congestion on
Rumfield Rd., limits emergency response access and is counter to NRH's own policy. 

Please open an alternative route in and out of Meadowview.

John Wu



Meadowview Estates 
NRH




